
2009 GREEN FUND: This is a fund established in honor of 
this green class. The fund will support environmental initiatives 
on-campus, environmental stipends, environmental interships, 
and programming involving sustainability and the environment. 
In the 2009-2010 academic year, students will be able to apply 
for grants from this fund through the Environmental Studies 
Department.  For questions please email Anne Westermann 
(awesterm@wellesley.edu).

A GREEN OPPORTUNITY FOR SENIORS

W2009

SHOW YOUR APPRECIATION WITH CAS
Community Appreciation Society (CAS): With each gift of 
$35 or more, seniors can nominate any Wellesley employee 
(faculty or staff) into the CAS. Faculty or staff nominated will 
receive a letter of appreciation notifying them of their mem-
bership in this society. Also, before graduation a reception will 
be hosted for students and their nominees. This is a great way 
to thank someone who has made a huge impact on your 
Wellesley experience. Please list nominees on the other side of 
this form or indicate in the comment section online.

ONLINE GIVING In an effort to be environmentally friendly, 
we are encouraging all seniors to make their gifts online. 
Please visit our secure system at: www.wellesley.edu/resources

Seniors who make a gift (minimum $5) will receive a Class of 
2009 champagne flute as a token of appreciation.*
*There are limited quantities. Flutes will be given out first to those who donate early.


